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			County cup competitions








Summary


Oxfordshire organise 10 secondary inter-school competitions (7 boys, 3 girls).   The administrator has taken over the complete running of these.   He sends reminders to schools about deadlines, makes decisions when games are not played by the deadline date (in consultation with the County FA), and arranges venues and officials for the finals. 


.	

















Main Outcomes


Results are sent by schools to the administrator.


Results are posted on the County SFA website via the Whole Game System.


Schools can easily see who their next opponents are.


Most competitions are running to deadlines.


Schools involved in unplayed matches are `chased`.


Venues and officials are booked for finals.


Much less administrative work for the County SFA secretary.





Contact and details


Ellen Hopkins (previously James Shiplee), adminstrator for Oxfordshire Schools FA.


She is based at and employed by the Oxfordshire FA.





Web links


development@oxfordshirefa.com








Challenges


Getting schools to change old habits and contact the administrator with queries rather than the County SFA secretary.


Reminding schools that all the information they need is on the website.





Future Actions


Extending this to include all cup entries next season, and probably school affiliations in 2018/19 (these are done via a county schools sports association at the moment which includes many other sports).  


Could include making the cup draws, but this includes a `regional` element at the moment to avoid long journeys in the first two rounds. 
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